Dear Sir,

With uﬁram to my Alr Mail Letter of the
13th December last respecting the steamer "KOOYONG",
I shall be glad to learn what arrancements have been
mede in regard to the outstanding survey and Load
Line requirements,

Yours faithfully,

Pro Clerk to tie
Classification Committ i

J.A. Stewart, nsq.,
SUANGHAI,
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